
施政 ONLINE@M21 2016 

 

On 9th December 2016, fifteen S4 and S5 students participated in «施政

ONLINE@M21» organized by the Hong Kong Federation of Youth Groups. Students 

were invited to express their views on the "Hong Kong 2030+ : Towards a Planning 

Vision and Strategy Transcending 2030" and future housing planning, and discuss the 

issue with the Secretary for Development Mr Paul Chan. It was a great honour for 

students to have direct dialogue with and express their opinion to Mr Chan. They 

found the experience fruitful. 

 

 


